We dined at your restaurant Saturday night (10th November) with our two children aged 10 and 8. We received the death stares from other diners when we walked in with children (this has happened before at other restaurants) but thankfully our children behaved beautifully all night.

The purpose of this email is to compliment your waitstaff on how they treated our children as they would any other diner, talking to them about their drinks and meals and not automatically assuming they would order from the kids menu (generally we don't let them order kids meals at a nice restaurant). Even the little things like refilling their water glasses and placing a slice of lemon in them.

Small things like these make a special occasion memorable for anybody, and helps us teach our children how to behave in different social situations.

Thanks again!

Rochelle, Jamie, Abbey & Emma